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	Dear Madam/Sir,

This email is from the Chichester Climate Change Group (C3G), following-up on the Flood Management and Prevention meeting, held on the 7th February. 

C3G has recently been formed under Transition Chichester as an offshoot of the u3a Climate Change Group which was established in mid 2022. C3G will focus on Climate Change within the Chichester area, promoting and discussing the urgent need for action on adaptation to the effects of Climate Change. We will be organising a series of public meetings to highlight the issues that need to be addressed.

The Flood meeting generated a great deal of interest.  An audience of 78 people listened to the importance of the drainage ditch network in the Manhood, both for preventing localised flooding and sustaining biodiversity value. It became clear that the large part of the current problem is poor maintenance of the drainage network through past decades and even now. We were also able to see, through the recent 5-year FLOW project, how this could be rectified. This project delivered very impressive results but we believe there is an urgent need for a major follow-up on monitoring, education and repair. 

Please see the notes of the meeting and more information by clicking on the following link:

Flood Management and Prevention

If you do not want to receive emails from the C3G on future meetings and activities, please Unsubscribe from this list.

To those of you who attended the meeting - thankyou very much for coming!

If you have any questions or comments, please get back to us at cccg@transitionchichester.org or reply to this email.

With Best wishes

Mike, Colin, Tom and Jan 
(The C3G organising committee)
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